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Judge Seminar 18th and 19th of November 2017: 

In April, we asked all the Judges if they would join a seminar in the autumn 2017. We had so many positive 

feedbacks, that we started to arrange a seminar in Rome 18th and 19th of November 2017. You can see the 

invitation on WAE-home side in this link:  

http://www.archeryeurope.org/index.php/news/676-wae-judges-conference-2017  

As you can see in the invitation the cost for the Conference is 300,-€ for a double room and 350,-€ for a single 

room. In that price 3 nights, full board treatment, and transfer from / to airport are included. Be aware that there 

is a limited number of single rooms. 

The registrations have the deadline 15th September, and if you have some topics or cases for the seminar then 

put it on the registration or send it to wae-jc@archeryeurope.org latest 30th September so the Judge committee 

have enough time to make a good Composition of the seminar.  

 

We can already now say that one of the topics will be the judge report after the tournaments and some cases 

from these reports. We will work on a guideline for future Judge Reports. 

 

WAE events 2018: 

Together with this newsletter, we also send you the list of WAE events for 2018 as it looks now. Please return to 

wae-jc@archeryeurope.org latest 6th of October 2017. 

 

Various: 

During some tournaments the WAE judge uniform was carried by some who were not on judge duty.  

WAE Judge´s uniforms can be worn ONLY by WAE appointed Judges on duty. 

 

Messages to the judge committee must be send only to the email wae-jc@archeryeurope.org  

 

 

Best regards 

On behalf of the WAE Judge Committee 

Klaus Lykkebæk 
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